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Pleasant Valley Springs 
Casa De Bambini 

13522 S Carus Rd, Oregon City, OR 97045 

Pleasantvalleysprings.com T: 503-807-4006 

Dear PVS Families, 

Happy New Year!  We hope your New Year is off to a great start and 

your Christmas was blessed with family and friends.  A very special 

thank you to Matt Baughman and Brian Williams for volunteering their 

time and equipment to provide professional audio and video for our 

children’s program.  We would also like to thank everyone who was 

able to come out and support our “Children’s Christmas Celebration,” 

it could not have been done without you and your precious little ones.  

It was so much fun!  Brian has created and made available to each of you 

a professional DVD of the children’s performance.  Please let us know if 

you would like a DVD.  Once again, thank you Brian for your time, 

resources, and professionalism!  We had some technical difficulty with 

PVS’ camera during the celebration and unfortunately were not able to 

get the quality and number of pictures we had hoped for.  We would be 

very grateful to those willing to share some of the moments they were 

able to capture with us.  Please email any pictures you would like to 

share to info@pleasantvalleysprings.com. 

Throughout the month of January, we will continue to have fun while 

learning.  We will explore the Arctic Ocean environment, as well as the 

element of snow and the animals that live in the Arctic. 

Once again we would like to thank all of our parents for giving us the 
opportunity to partner with them in creating an environment where 

our children are enriched, nurtured, and cherished!   

  

                      Happy New Year 
                                                           2015 

 

Dates to Remember 

Birthdays 

Carlye - January 7th 

Myah - February 6th 

 

Important Notes 

Bad Weather 

If the Canby Schools are 
closed due to bad weather, 
we will usually be closed. 

We encourage everyone to 
bundle their little ones up 
with extra warm clothing 
during this colder season.  
The children love to play 

outdoors and warmer 
clothing will enable us to 
spend more time outside. 

Driveway Safety 

Just a reminder to please 
drive slowly and with 

caution into our parking 
area.  We appreciate your 

awareness and caution.  
Also be sure to drive 

completely through the 
gates since they close 

automatically.  One last 
thing we ask is that you do 
not share the gate code with 

others in an effort to keep 
PVS as secure as possible. 

Thank you! 
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